Town/Village of Harrison Comptroller's Office

TO:

Ronald Belmont, Supervisor and Members of the Town Board

FROM: Maureen MacKenzie, Comptroller

RE:

Town Board Meeting of March 21, 2019

DATE:

March 21, 2019

The following budget modification requires a Town Board Resolution:

To appropriate Town Fund Balance and transfer to Town Budget Line 001-1900-100-4448, Downtown Parking Lots, to cover the cost of construction of a commuter parking lot at 260 Harrison Avenue.

INCREASE:

001-0000-059-5999

Town appropriated fund balance

\$13,800

INCREASE:

001-1900-100-4448

Downtown Parking Lots

\$13,800

Respectfully submitted.